Call to Prayer 8

Hello,
I hope this finds you doing well and getting ready to celebrate a bit extra because of the birth of our Savior Jesus! I know you may have gone through some tough times. It does really help when we can look back and find the blessings that the Lord has given us along the way though.
I want to keep you posted with what is happening with Kairos Prison Ministry in Wisconsin since our site is down temporarily. So let the praises begin…:
· Thank God that Kairos Outside of Eastern WI has a new address of PO Box 221, 410 W Franklin St., Appleton, WI 54911. Any team and guest applications and donations to this group can be sent to that address. The upcoming weekend that is being planned for June 10-12, 2022 is falling into place with Spencer Lake Christian Center in Waupaca as the contracted place for it. Leadership is trained and we are now looking for volunteers and guests. They are in need of a Vice Chair along with other needed positions. Please let me know if interested and I will have Maryanne Evenson call you.
· Thank God that Kairos Inside of Taycheedah has their core positions filled. They are in need of an Institutional Liaison as well as a few more positions so they can move forward with working out details with Taycheedah Correctional about going inside.
· Thank God Kairos Inside of Oshkosh has their core positions filled. They need prayer for more volunteers for other positions to help and for a future weekend that will be negotiated in the near future.
· Thank God for the volunteers who have joined us and others that the Lord will provide.
· Thank God for the wisdom He continues to give us to be His hands and feet.
· Thank God for opening doors! We have a connect and learn session setup for Dec. 12th at the All Saints Anglican Church at 6430 W Fond du Lac Ave, Milwaukee, WI 53218 from noon to 2PM. So if you would like to attend, please do so and bring a friend or 2 or 3.
Donations for the Inside groups and the State general fund are still to be mailed to PO Box 53, Mauston, WI 54398 and please let us know which group you are donating to. If you feel called to help with this ministry, please let me know so I can get your information to the right person.
Please pray for:
1. Someone to be called to be the secretary for the State Committee this coming year.
2. The election of officers and calling of volunteers to fill needed positions.
3. The Lord’s continued guidance and wisdom to minister to those He places before us.
4. The Lord to continue to open doors and get our Continuing Ministry going again so we may all continue to be an encouragement to each other in the coming days.
Praise God for all he has allowed us to do so far and I pray he will continue to open doors.
﻿     Happy Thanksgiving!!

